
. .

'

HUTZEL wayne state university
HOSPITAL scnoot. or x EDiciNE.
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DEPARTMENT OF INTERNAL MEDICINE

July 8, 1987

Evelyn R. Matson
Materials Licensing Section
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Ms. Matson:

In response to your letter of March 23, 1987 and our several telephone calls
since that date I am supplying additional information regarding our
amendment request to license no. 21-03001-01. First our request to add Dr.
Selis to the license is being withdrawn. Dr. Selis has left Hutzel Hospital
and I have sent copies of his Preceptor Statement to his new hospital.

Second, and most importantly, is the request for the M & SE bone mineral
analyzer. I am requesting that the use of the M & SE bone mineral analyzer
(Ostaotech) and all approved M & SE sources of Gd-153 be added to the Hutzel
Hospital License. As per our telephone call on 7 July 87 this device has
just recently been approved by the NRC for human use.

Our previous control number is 82396. Please process this request as soon
as possible. The hospital has been waiting to take delivery of the unit and
start service since March.

If there are any additional questions please call me at (313) 745-7364.

Sincerely,

# [
lA fRayA.Carb6n,'M.S. ';
He ical Physicist g,
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